
To: Columbia City Council 
From: David Switzer, Water and Light Advisory Board Chair 
Date: 8/2/2022 
 
Subject: Prime Group- Revised COS Scope of Service  
 
At its August 2nd meeting, the Water and Light Advisory Board voted to endorse the revised 
scope of service for the Cost of Service Study.  


